
 

 

 

                    

                  

    
  

23rd  September 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Superhero Day – Thursday 2nd October 2025 
 
October marks Black History Month and shortly, Rosa Corcoran-Jones, my Deputy 
Headteacher, will be writing to you to tell you about the many meaningful activities 
that we have planned to help our children learn, celebrate and take part during this 
important time. There’ll be a Carnival Day, a shared lunch for families and much more 
— so please look out for that letter soon. 
 
Across the month, in specially themed assemblies, Teachers will be sharing stories about Black lives that have 
personally inspired them – whether famous figures or everyday family heroes.  

 
In keeping with this, we’re inviting children to come to School dressed as their own personal superhero next 
Thursday – someone who has inspired them in their life. This could be a famous person, a family member, or 
someone from their community who they admire. 

Accordingly, Superhero Day will be held next week, on Thursday 2nd October, which should give you a little bit of 
time to think of an outfit.  The day will be a fun and meaningful way for the children to think about the people who 
inspire them, while helping us launch our Black History Month celebrations. 

 
Thank you for your support – we’re looking forward to an inspirational day of learning and celebrating together. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Paul Jordan,  
Headteacher 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


